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CHEMETRON CORPORA TION
2100 New River Center

200 East Las Olas Boulevard
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

(305) 767-2100

March 24,1994

Timothy C. Johnson, Section leader
Materials Decommissioning Section
l)ecommissioning and Regulatory Issues Branch
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Re: Chemetron Corporation
Docket No. 40-8724
License No. SUB-1357

>

Dear Mr. Johnson:

This lettei i:. in response to your request regarding an application to amend the
captioned license to require Chemetron's implementation of its remediation plan for the llarvard
and Bert Avenue sites. As you know, Chemetron's " Site Remediation Plan Chemetron
Remediation Project, liarvard and Bert Avenue Sites, Chemetron Corporation, Inc., Newburgh
lleights, Ohio," was originally submitted on October 1,1993 and was supplemented on
November 1,1993, and November 11, 1993. Responses to NRC comments were provided on
February 7,1994, and March 2,1994. The NRC is presently reviewing the proposed
Remediation Plan. We, therefore, request that when all comments and conditions have been
mutually resolved between Chemetron and the NRC, you amend License No. SUB-1357 to
authorize Chemetron to conduct the proposed remediation after all necessary regional, state and
local permits or approvals are obtained, in accordance with the " Site Remediation Plan
Chemetron Remediation Project, liarvard and Bert Avenue Sites, Chemetron Corporation, Inc.,
Newburgh lleights, Ohio," dated October 1,1993, as supplemented.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please let me know.

Very truly yours,

f) $ .. % pr

David R. Sargent b

President
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cc: Mark Wetterhahn (Winston & Strawn)
Barry Koh (B. Koh & Associates, Inc.)
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